
October 27th, 1924

Dean W. Sherwood Fox, 
Western University, 
London, Ont.

lly dear Dean Foxi-

October 24the
Thank you for your letter of

Let me assure you that I 
appreciated more than I can say the opportunity 
of participating In the ceremonies at Western 
University. I was very muoh impressed by all I 
saw and am convinced that you have a very bright 
future indeed.

Let mo once more thank you 
and the Board of Governors for your kindness to 
me personally in granting me the Honorary Degree 
of LL.D., a distinction which I prize most highly

Yours faithfully.

Principal


